
FICCI suggests PPP, new business models and tax benefits to  
give a fillip to science, technology & innovation sector 

  
NEW DELHI, November 12, 2014. The Federation of Indian Chambers of Commerce and 
Industry (FICCI) has made wide-ranging recommendations to give science, technology & 
innovation sector a shot in the arm. 
  
It has called for extending a slew of tax benefits and exemptions, simplifying customs and excise 
regulations, creating a robust IPR ecosystem, strengthening innovative institutional 
mechanisms and encouraging PPP and new business models for the growth of the sector. 
  
(Weblink: http://ficci.com/SEdocument/20313/R&D-Recommendations-brochure.pdf) 
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